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MEET OUR STAFF
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STOPS ON THE JOURNEY
Go to nbcvictoria.org/wg for a digital copy of this Worship Guide

GET INVOLVED

Sunday, June 6
	 9:30a	 Sunday Morning Bible Study
	 10:45a	 Worship Service
	 10:45a	 Kid’s Church
	 5:00p	 Sunday Evening Worship
	 5:00p	 Ecclesia
	 5:00p	 Summit Huddle
	 5:00p	 GroupLife
	 6:00p	 Praiz Kidz musical

Tuesday, June 8
	 6:00p	 Zumba Fitness for Women
	 6:00p	 Celebrate Recovery
		
Wednesday, June 9
	 6:00p	 Wednesday Night Connect
	 6:00p	 Extreme Kids Live
	 6:00p	 Student Midweek
	
Thursday, June 10
	 6:00p	 Zumba Fitness for Women
	 6:15p	 Trail Life

Friday, June 11
	 6:00p	 Women’s Night
	

	

CHURCH SECURITY:  For security purposes, 
the doors to the church buildings will be open 30 
minutes before a service or event.  This includes 
Sunday mornings and Sunday evenings.

(Please note that the calendar was correct at the 
time of printing.  Changes may have occurred 
after printing that would cause the calendar to be 
inaccurate.)

Budget Gifts Last Week	 $   	 33,068
Given Year to Date	 $   894,723
Need Year to Date	 $	   989,830

COUNT OUR BLESSINGS

SHARE THE 
JOURNEY

Dean Meade, D.Min.
Discipleship Pastor 

deanmeade@nbcvictoria.org

Dave Benefield
Children’s Pastor

davebenefield@nbcvictoria.org

Darrell Tomasek, D.Min.
Senior Pastor

dtomasek@nbcvictoria.org

Cody Moore
Student Pastor

codymoore@nbcvictoria.org

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL
VBS registration is open on our website event tab.  VBS 
is June 13 - 17 from 6:00pm to 8:30pm.  Exiting Kinder 
through 4th grade are invited to attend.  

We have a separate VBS for 5th grade.  It is the same 
date and time, just a little different. Register for Merge 
on our website.

OVER THE EDGE
Over the Edge Pre-teen camp registration is now 
open.  Pre-teen camp is for kids completing 3rd - 
5th grades.  It is a little earlier this year - July 1-5.  
The cost is $300.  You can contact Dave Benefield if 
you have any questions.  Scholarships available.

EXTREME KIDS LIVE
Wednesday evenings are full of exciting fun because 
that is when Extreme Kids Live meets.  Kids entering 
kindergarten through exiting 5th grade can join 
Pastor Dave at 6:00pm for radical fun.  Bring your 
friends.  You won’t want to miss this!

MISSION: POSSIBLE - NEW DATE
The Praiz Kids musical, Mission: Possible, has 
been rescheduled to TONIGHT at 6:00pmin 
the Student Center. Don’t miss this musical that 
shows you that your mission field is closer than 
you think. These kids have been learning about 
worship and God all year.  Come hear what they 
have learned.

VBS VOLUNTEERS
If you signed up to volunteer for Vacation Bible School, 
you need to come to a short meeting today, right 
after the 10:45am worship service.  The meeting is in 
Building D.  This is a repeat of last week’s meeting.  If 
you couldn’t make that one, come to this one.  Please 
contact Pastor Dave if you cannot make this meeting.

WOMEN’S NIGHT
Join other women at Northside on Friday, June 11, 
from 6:00 - 8:00pm for a night of fellowship and 
diving into the word.   Bring your favorite snack to 
share if you are able.  Childcare is available.  Register 
for childcare on the events page of our website by 
June 10.

COSTA RICA MISSION TRIP
Northside is sending a group of people to Costa 
Rica July 22 - 29 for light construction and 
children’s activities.  The cost is $1,400.  A $400 
non-refundable deposit is due by June 20, with the 
balance due by July 18.  Visit a Connect Center 
for more information.  Call Dean if you have any 
questions about this trip.
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VBS VOLUNTEERS
We still need volunteers for Vacation Bible School.  
You can register on the events tab of our website.  Call 
Dave Benefield if you have any questions about this 
fun way to help at VBS.

FATHER’S DAY
There will be no evening activities at Northside on 
June 20, Father’s Day.

UPWARD FLAG FOOTBALL/CHEERLEADING
Registration is open for Upward Flag Football and 
Cheerleading.  The season begins with evaluations 
on 8/23; 8/28; 8/29; and 9/1. Practices begin the 
week of September 20.  Games are October 2 
through November 6. Register on the events tab at 
nbcvictoria.org.  Visit a Connect Center for more 
information. JULY 3 AND 4

Northside is hosting a Block Party on Saturday, 
July 3, from 5:00 - 7:00pm on the Upward fields.  
Come meet the neighbors.  There will be hot dogs, 
games for the kids, music, and lots of visiting.  
Then on July 4 we are having an Independence 
Day Celebration with the Ecclesia band, outdoor 
baptism, hamburgers, and a return of the 
homemade ice cream contest.  This is also from 
5:00 - 7:00pm.  Mark your calendars.



TODAY’S WORSHIP

 
Alive

(King/Pappas)
Worship Choir

How Great Thou Art
(Hine/Baloche)

WELCOME & PRAYER

10,000 Reasons (Bless The Lord)
(Redman/Myrin)

His Mercy Is More
(Boswell/Papa)

MESSAGE
May We Be One! 

John 17:21
1 Corinthians 1:10-16

Cody Moore

TIME OF COMMITMENT

I Offer My Life
(Moen/Cloninger)

GIVING OF OUR TITHES & OFFERINGS

Come, Thou Fount of Every Blessing
(Robinson)

Nancy Catledge, piano

THIS WEEK AT NORTHSIDE

How Great Thou Art
(Hine/Baloche)

CCLI #2234

Connect @ Northside
Visit our website @ nbcvictoria.org for:

•	 Pastor’s Blog
•	 Up-to-date Northside happenings
•	 Online event registrations
•	 Facebook
•	 Newsletter

1. Open You Version Bible app.
2. Click more.
3. Go to Events and find Northside.

To get wi-fi in the Worship Center, choose the 
northside mar network. The password is john 316.

Connect with

LISTEN ONLINE
Sunday Sermons are 
on our website:
nbcvictoria.org

THOUGHTS ON THE JOURNEY

Good Morning Northside Family! I cannot believe that this is the first time in fourteen 
months that we have been able to worship all together, in one service. Last March we saw the 
unimaginable happen as our world got flipped upside down, but today we get to celebrate and 
worship our Lord Jesus Christ TOGETHER! I have prayed so hard for this day, and now that it 
is here I cannot tell you how excited I am.  Even though the last few months have been hard, we 
have also seen God doing some amazing things. In our Summit Student Ministry we have seen 
new students coming and become an active part of our group. The past couple of months we 
have seen more and more families coming back to meeting face to face, which means we have 
seen a lot more students back in weekly services. Just two weeks ago we saw seventy-three folks 
on our last MidWeek Service of the school year. We hosted our First Annual Summit Student’s 
Got Talent Show, and let me tell you we saw a lot of talent. We had fifteen different acts, ranging 
from ABC’s done backwards to some awesome singing and musical acts. It was an amazing 
night! I cannot tell you how good it felt to see so many students and families back in our youth 
space. 

About this time last year I was still hoping and planning to have a “normal” summer, but as 
the days went on we were seeing normal slip away. It was so hard to not have camps, VBS, and 
all the other things that summer allows, but now that summer 2021 is here, we are back to 
another jam packed summer. All things are almost back to normal, and I cannot wait for camps. 
I cannot wait for a week of sleeping in an uncomfortable, twin sized bunk bed. I know it may 
sound even more strange, but I can wait to smell Axe’s body spray mixed with boy funk. I wish 
I could express how much I love being a part of teenager’s lives and how I will never take for 
granted God allowing me to be involved with the amazing families we have here. We have had 
several people praying over the past couple of months for camp and summer events, and the 
feeling of excitement and expectation is filling the air. In a few short weeks high school camp 
will happen, and in July we will attend junior high camp. The Sunday before we leave we will 
have a list available of every person attending that week’s camp and wristbands with a person’s 
name on them. We would love for you all to join either praying through the list or just over one 
person for the week. I am praying that God breaks down walls and changes lives.

This morning, as we celebrate all that God has been and is doing among us, I want us to think 
about our unity as a body and family.  In our personal walks we might find it easier to draw 
closer to God and His church when times are tough, but as things get easy again we might find 
ourselves less dependent on God and the church. I am not sure why this happens, but it does. I 
want to encourage all of us to draw closer to God and to each other as we watch COVID slowly 
fade in the rearview mirror. 

WELCOME TO NORTHSIDE

SERMON NOTES


